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November 3, 2020
Dear Parents/Guardians,

Please note the following information:

Classroom Organisation
During Mrs. Friel’s absence, Mrs. Toner will be covering as Acting Principal.  This results in a slight change to our classroom organisation.  Mrs. McGrath will teach Rec/P1 on Thursday, Friday and Monday.  Miss. McKenna will teach this class on Tuesday and Wednesday.  Mrs. Toner will teach P2/P3 Tuesday and Wednesday.  Miss. McKenna will teach P2/3 on Monday, Thursday and Friday.  Miss O’Neill will teach P4/5.  Mr. McPhillips will teach P6/7.
Extended Schools
We have received Extended School’s Funding towards some of the afterschool provision, in the form of a Numeracy and Literacy club for P2/P3.  Numeracy club will take place on a Monday for 6 weeks and Literacy club on a Tuesday (2.00 pm-2.50 pm).  There will be no charge for these clubs.  P2/3 Activity Club will run for the rest of the week at a charge of £2 per day.  We have also received Extended School’s Funding to cover the cost of Healthy Kidz and no longer require payment for this.

Afterschool Activities
We are now able to offer our After School Activity Club to children from P1-P3.  As we need to keep classes in their own bubbles, the P1 Activity Club will be taken by Mrs. Mc Verry (Monday to Friday) and the P2/P3 club will be taken by Mrs O’Neill (Wednesday to Friday).  Clubs will commence on 9th November.  There will be a charge of £2.00 per day for the Activity clubs.
The P1 Activity Club will commence at 1.50pm and children in this group must be collected at 2.45pm.

The P2/P3 Activity Club will commence at 2.00pm and children in this group must be collected at 2.50pm.

Any children who do not wish to stay for the Activity Clubs must be collected at 1.50pm.

Please note, in the event of staff absences these clubs may need to be cancelled.  A message will be sent to inform you of this.

Parent Teacher Meetings
Parent Teacher Meetings are scheduled to take place on Wednesday 25th and Thursday 26th November.  As usual children will go home at 1pm to facilitate these meetings.  Due to the Covid 19 pandemic these will be by telephone and an appointment time will be sent home closer to the time.  However, like most arrangements this year this may be subject to change.
Other information
Please send additional sanitising wipes and hand sanitiser to school with your child next week.  Also please be reminded to exercise social distancing at the school gates.
Yours sincerely,

Mrs. Toner 
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